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Welcome 
Welcome to the Public Open House for the Albert and Slater Street 
Corridors Functional Design Study and Slater Street and Bronson 
Avenue Environmental Assessment Study. Tonight is an opportunity to 
learn about the studies and ask questions to any of the study team 
members. 

A presentation will be followed by a Question and Answer period. 

We are also seeking your input on the work undertaken to date. You 
will have an opportunity to: 

• Gain an understanding of existing conditions, opportunities and 
constraints; 

• Review the draft designs for the corridors; and 
• Provide feedback on the draft designs. 



 

The study examines opportunities to reallocate the public space in the 
right-of-way on Albert Street, Slater Street and the Mackenzie-King 
Bridge between Empress and Waller streets to accommodate the 
various travel modes and road users. The study outcome will be a 
street design plan that will enhance active and sustainable 
transportation along these routes. 

The study findings will provide design input into the City’s: 
• Planned integrated road and underground infrastructure 

reconstruction project at the west end of Albert and Slater Streets 
between Empress Avenue and Bay Street and Bronson Avenue 
between Queen Street and Laurier Avenue (2019-2021), and for 

• Interim roadway modifications to Albert and Slater streets 
between Bay and Waller streets, including the Mackenzie King 
Bridge, to be implemented following decommissioning of the bus 
Transitway in the downtown when the O-Train Confederation Light 
Rail Transit (LRT) Line comes into service in 2018. 

As part the study, the City of Ottawa is conducting a Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (EA) for a Schedule “C” project in the area 
slated for full road reconstruction, undertaken in accordance with 
Ontario’s Environmental Assessment Act. 
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